
From: Caroline W
Sent: 10 April 2017 21:35 
To: Peter Gilmour <PeterG@kewcomputers.com> 
Subject: Huge huge thank you 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
I was completely stunned by the magnificent bouquet of flowers which arrived from you on my 
last day and I apologise for not responding earlier.  It was such a very, very generous and lovely 
gesture and certainly the most beautiful that I have ever received - I was the envy of many ladies 
in school that day!  I intended to write to you but time is going on and email is faster.  Sleep has 
been my main preoccupation since finishing school! 
 
I did want to add my own huge thanks to you personally.  You have been very great fun to work 
with offering patient advice at all times and a straight face, together with anecdotes on the fun 
and pitfalls of long distance walking.  We have gone through many years of change and I am 
very, very grateful for the support and above all friendship that you and everyone at Kew have 
given me through the years. I have certainly very much enjoyed working with you all and catching 
up with you personally through out that time. 
 
I will definitely miss you all and not knowing what comes next for you all.  So please pass on all 
my thanks to everyone at Kew - Richard in particular whose own "story" I have much enjoyed 
following  I will rely on Sheila at  to keep me up to date on all the "gossip" from Kew. 
 
So as I head off to walk the hills, mountains, rivers and valleys of our green and pleasant land I 
wish you all the very best for the future whatever that may hold for you and your families. 
 
Again many, many thanks. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Caroline W
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